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January 18 ,1994

The llonorable Ivan Selin
Chairman
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington D.C. 20555
U.S.A

Dear Chairman Selin,

The arrangement between the United States Nucicar Regulatory
Commission and the Comissao Nacional de Energia Nuclear of Brazil for the |

exchange of Technical Information and Cooperation in Regulatory and Safety
Research Matters is due to expire in May 1994.

This arrangement was signed in Rockville, Maryland on 8th
of May 1989 by Chairmen Zech, for NRC, and Nazard Alves, for CNEN.

CNEN looks forward for a renewal of that Arrangement for

another period of 5 years.

I take this opportunity to inform you that CNEN has d=Imrai !
Mr. Ivano 11. Marchesi, International Relations Officer, to act as Adminis-

'

trator according to item II.b of the Arrangement.

I would appreciate to be informed on his counterpart from
NRC so that both can get in touch with each other and coordinate the

,

renewal process.

Mr. Jos5 Mendonca de Liana, Reactor Department llend, has also )
been designated as Technical Coordinator. in the area of Nuclear Reactors,
according to the same item. Further technical coordinators will be designa-
ted in due time.

I look forward to hear from you.
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